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Welcome to week 2! 

The students have once again had another interesting and fun filled week with a visit to Quirindi 

to  partake in the matinee performance of ‘Annie’ presented at the Royal Theatre by Quirindi High 
School. The students were all thoroughly engaged and enjoyed the creative flair of the singers 

and performers. They loved the costumes, props and lighting and thought all actors were 
’fantastic’. Wallabadah students would like to thank Quirindi High School, staff and all involved for 

bringing a wonderful story to life on the stage. It is a credit to Quirindi teachers and students for 
the high quality production. Well done! 

The senior class this week have also had a visit from Ms Jennifer Stocks who is part of the 

Quirindi High School Staff. Ms Stocks is the 2019 year 7 advisor and has been a regular visitor to 
the Primary classroom, building relationships with our students. The children were excited as Ms 
Stocks was able to participate in our wonderful reading program, listening to the year six students 

read, and then created an exciting drama lesson based around well known fairy tales. Thank you 
Ms Stocks for your visit. 

Raffle… Mrs Dawn Cronin and Ms Cheryl Bray created a wonderful raffle to raise money for the 

Primary excursion to Sydney and the Infants excursion to Tamworth, and whilst exact figures are 
yet to be known, it was according to Mrs Cronin, ’a great success’. The students are very thankful 

for the generous donations and to each and every community member who supported the raffle.  

The winners are announced below: 

1st Place:  Carol Bumak 

2nd Place: David Brownhill 

3rd Place:  Josie Norman 

4th Place:  Carolyn Bridge 

All winners have been contacted via telephone. 

Tomorrow our students are attending the Spring Ridge Small Schools Carnival, held this year at 
Golland Fields in Quirindi. If you are interested in watching some ’future athletes’ perform then 

pop on down to the Golland Fields from 9:00am to view the traditional marching event, track and 
field and well known ball games events. 

Have a lovely week everyone! 

Johanna Teague Principal 

  “Kindness is like a boomerang, the more you throw out, the more you get back.”  
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 K-2 Class                                                                                  

Bianca Reedy: For having a great work ethics in the 

classroom.                                                                              

Kyeesha Webster: For an improvement in spelling 

activities. 

3-6 Class                                                                                  

Lochlan Cronin: For consistent work in mathematics. 

Shakiya Fletcher: Improved confidence in all speaking 

activities.                                                                                         

Mrs Roseby                                                                                      

Will Jones: For clever thinking during Science.                     

Mrs Cudmore 

Dean Payne: For always being polite and trying his 

best. Well done! 

Congratulations to     

Wallaby Award                                 

recipients,                              

Charlotte Robertson, Lexi 

Sweeney,  Chase Cheyne,                             

Isla Walters and                   

Sam Robertson. 

 

                                            

Thank you to Mandy Reedy who will be making lunch orders                                   

Monday 6 August  2018. 

Thank you to Juanita Robertson for making lunches for us this week. 

P&C Meeting  Monday 6 August  2018 6pm at                                                  

Wallabadah Public School. 

Thank you to everyone for supporting your P&C. 

Years 3-6 had a                

wonderful time in at  

Quirindi Royal Theatre on 

Tuesday, they  watched 

Quirindi High School’s stage performance 

“Annie”.  Thank you to Quirindi High 

School for inviting our students. 

 

Spring Ridge Small School  Athletics Carnival 2018 

3 August 2018 

Please arrive by 8.45am  

Golland Fields Quirindi 

Private transport– please arrange transport for your child 

Gold coin donation on day 

If carnival is postponed due to bad weather, the announce-

ment will be made on fm 92.9. 

 



Notes 

 Zone PSSA athletics Carnival:                                       

Due Back 6 August 2018 

 Year 5 Taster day Quirindi High School:                        

Due back 8 August 2018. 

Wallaby Calendar Week 2 Term 3 2018 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

3 6 

P&C Meeting 

6pm 

7 

 

8 9 

PSSA Zone Athletic 

Carnival Quirindi 

10 

 

 

3-6 Assembly 2.45pm 

11/12 

4 13 

 

Book Week 

14 

Blackville Spelling 

Bee 

Playgroup 10-12am 

15 

Library Opening and 

Book week parade 

10am 

16 17 

General Assembly  

2.45pm 

18/19 

5 20  

 

ASCA 

 

21 

Year 5 Taster Day 

Quirindi High 

School 

22 23 24 

 

K-2 Assembly 2.45pm 

25/26 

6 27 28 

Playgroup 10-12 

 

29 30 31 

 

General Assembly 

2.45pm 

1/2 

Thank you to the Conroy family for kindly donating 

a new soccer ball to the school.  It will get plenty of 

use  at play time! 

Reminder  

If  you have misplaced a permission note, a general permission note is available on the Skoolbag App. If you add in your childs name, the 

excursion and date etc, we can then accept this as a replacement for the permission note that has gone home. 




